
Swale Remembers All 
An invitation to an inclusive reception 

Following the unveiling of the new inclusive World War One memorial 

stone on Sunday 28th October 2018 at 10.45am, Diversity House 

will host a Remembrance Reception from 11.30am at Phoenix House.  

 

 

The inclusive service hosted by Swale Borough Council marks  the Centenary of 

the Great War and formally acknowledges the diverse communities of people 

around the world who were affected by the Great War.  

  

It is in this spirit that we cordially invite you to join with 

us to remember and recognise the diversity of the global 

contributions. 

Refreshments and entertainment will be provided from 11.30am to 1pm 

RSVP by 10th October 2018: 

Mrs Christine Locke, CEO Diversity House 

Phoenix House, Central Avenue, Sittingbourne ME10 4BX 

01795 420 455 info@diversityhouse.org 
 

PARKING: Please note that Central Avenue will be closed from 10.30am and that the Central Avenue 

Car Park will be closed to the public—please park in the Swallows or Albany Road Car Parks 
 

We look forward to welcoming you! 


